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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Ghana at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia commends Ghana’s dedication to the UPR process, to the cooperation with the international human rights mechanisms and to the implementation of international human rights standards. We welcome the efforts invested in improving health of its citizens and providing equal access to basic health services for all, as well as the development of the new National HIV&AIDS Strategic Plan to fight against the HIV and AIDS pandemic. We also commend the equal right to education for all policy and the efforts to further promote and strengthen the inclusive education system through Ghana’s Education Strategic Plan.
Serbia recommends developing policies and measures to assist poor communities and to eliminate child labour, as well as to prevent all forms of child abuse and violence. 
Serbia wishes Ghana a successful and fruitful review process. 


